
CAUTION: This email originated from outside the State of Alaska mail system. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content
is safe.

From: Skibinski, Kathy
To: Colvin, Rebecca A (DEC)
Subject: Proposed regulatory changes for hazardous waste
Date: Monday, September 11, 2023 9:53:19 AM
Attachments: image001.png

You don't often get email from kskibin1@wm.com. Learn why this is important

Hi Rebecca,
In my review of the proposed changes
40 CFR Part 266 Subpart P: specific waste
It appears that the definitions (section 500) and regs for Reverse Distributors (section 510) were
repealed 8/7/92.
Does this mean that the current EPA language in these sections are applicable?
Thanks in advance for your consideration.
Kathy
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